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Judy C. Miner, Ed.D., Chancellor 

 
January 17, 2017 
 
 
 
Deanna Santana, City Manager 
City of Sunnyvale 
Post Office Box 3707 
Sunnyvale, CA 94088-3707 
 
Dear Ms. Santana: 
 
Please accept this letter as an amended expression of interest by the Foothill-De Anza 
Community College District in acquiring the parcel located at 1060 Innovation Way in 
Sunnyvale. We are also interested in acquiring the parcel located at 1050 Innovation Way. 
 
As I stated in my letter to you of August 24, 2016, we have been in conversation with the 
Fremont Union High School District and the University of California, Santa Cruz, regarding a 
tripartite collaboration in the ultimate build out of our current parcel at 1070 Innovation Way. 
We are envisioning STEM pathways targeting underrepresented populations possibly in a 
Middle College model that would proceed through Foothill and De Anza to UC Santa Cruz. 
Our proximity to Moffett Business Park and the growing support from the businesses there for 
internships and faculty professional development bring together some unprecedented 
opportunities to meet the educational and workforce needs of our community. 
 
The surplusing of 1050 and 1060 Innovation Way has sparked our collective thinking 
regarding even greater possibilities for our tripartite programming if additional land were 
available. 
 
Thank you in advance for notifying us as to the processes and timelines we should follow as 
the City of Sunnyvale engages in its deliberations. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Judy C. Miner, Ed.D. 
Chancellor 
 
cc:  George Blumenthal, Chancellor, University of California, Santa Cruz 

Polly Bove, Superintendent, Fremont Union High School District 
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